Little Birch & Aconbury
Joint Neighbourhood Development Plan

The meeting of the LB&A Steering Group in July saw our Consultant Dr. David
Nicholson give a presentation explaining the Draft Neighbourhood Development
Plan.

The 'Draft' Plan is much more than just showing how to meet housing targets, but
shows a vision for both Little Birch and Aconbury parishes, where both natural and
historic environments are protected. Policies are included on Rural Economy,
Renewable Energy, Community Facilities and protecting Local Environments. Many
of these reflect the questionnaire's responses from the residents' survey.

The key word is 'Draft’, as this document will be delivered shortly for Public
Consultation to all households and businesses in the Neighbourhood Area of
Aconbury and Little Birch for comments.

There is no long term commitment to be part of the Steering Group as anyone is
welcome to attend these meetings, and, so if you wish to be part of the decision
process, remember to be certain to attend the next meeting on Monday, 11
September at 7.30pm at Little Birch Village Hall.

For more information and to be kept up to date, or have notification of future
meetings please contact Sophie Glover, Clerk to LB&A NDP Steering Group -
littlebirchpcclerk@hotmail.co.uk

To follow the progress of Little Birch and Aconbury Neighbourhood Development
Plan check out the website — www.littlebirchparishcouncil.org.
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